
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Presidents Column: Randy Rogers 

Activities 

I would like to see us back closer to our traditional schedule. Right now, 

we have some important events scheduled: 

 

August 5th- National Model Aviation Day 

September 16th- CUB Fly 

October 14th- Warbirds Over Williamsburg 

October 28th- Fall picnic. 

 

Club Promotion/ Membership 

I would like to see our club work towards growing our ranks. 

Hopefully with some of the events we have planned we will pick up some new young pilots. 

Let’s discuss this at the next meeting. 

 

FAA Membership 

Has anyone renewed their FAA membership recently? If so tell us about your experience in doing so. 

 

Show and Tell 

Let’s keep bringing items for show and tell. 
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Secretary’s Report: Fred Hill  

CVA Meeting – June 10, 2023 

 

The meeting was called to order at 1:00 pm by Randy Rogers.   The meeting was held at the 

Field. A total of 18 members were present.  The April 2023 meeting notes were approved. 

 

 

 

 

 

Treasure’s Report – Jon Persons 

There was 1 renewal. 

The following bills were paid: 

SB Cox $106.00 paid for one month. 

The Lease for the field was paid for the year to Mr. Hofmeyer. 

The operating fund, Mower Fund totals were reported. 

 

Site Improvements – Randy Rogers 

There was a general discussion to improve the field fencing, and the poles. 

A committee of Randy Rogers, Alan Fry and Fred Hill was formed to solicit bids for several options to improve or 

change the fencing and other various field improvements. They will report back at the next meeting. 

 

Activities 

The follow activities are scheduled 

August 5th, 2023 National Model Aviation Day 

September 16th – Cub Fly 

October 7th Warbirds over Williamsburg (moved from the 14th to not conflict with the HRRC toys for Tots) 

 

The following events were scheduled for CVA  

July 4th Picnic – to be held on Saturday July 1st 

October 28th – Fall panic 

 

Safety  

No report 

 

Training 

No report 

 

Old Business 

No old Business 

 

New Business 

An election was held to fill the vacant Presidents position. 

Randy Rogers was nominated and ran un-opposed and was elected president to fill out the current term. Mark Motter 

was made vice-president for the remaining term. 

 

The following people were added to have signature privileges on CVA accounts: 

Randy Rogers, Jon Persons, Mark Motter, and Fred Hill. 

  



 

 

Show and Tell 

Bill Talbot showed his plane that he had redone. 

 

Steve Kolet showed the nut ball that he had made with parts that Alan had 3d printed and that had been painted by 

Fran.  

 

 

Training: Bob Juncosa 

2023 National Model Aviation Day 

 

We’re getting closer! 

 

As you all know by now, a few of us are working behind the scenes to get ready for our 

National Model Aviation Day event on August 5th.  We are really hoping to make it a success 

and live up to the intend of NMAD, and that is to promote the hobby to the general public.  

Flyers and posters are being distributed and we have the support of Old City BBQ and Hobby Town.  The event is 

listed on several event calendars in the area.  It’s on Facebook and invitations have been made to other VA clubs in 

the area. 

That’s all well and good but we also want to put our best foot forward when it comes to hosting our visitors.  It 

doesn’t take a lot of work per se but we don’t want to leave things to chance when it comes to getting done the things 

that need to get done. 

Some club members and already stepped up and volunteered to help out.  Initial response has been great but as we get 

closer, we want to be sure we don’t have any gaps.  For this reason, I have created an activity list that is shown 

below.  Please take a look at it and let me or Fred Hill know where you can help out.  Many of these items will not 

take a lot of your time which of course then leaves you with plenty of time to be flying during the day!  

Happy Landings. 

Bob Juncosa 

bob.juncosa@gmail.com  

mailto:bob.juncosa@gmail.com


 

 

 

  

Day Time

Pre-Event 5 donation jars TBD

Table/tent inventory TBD

Cooler inventory TBD

Place posters Bob Juncosa

Notify media Bob Juncosa

PA status TBD

Line up generator(s) TBD

Signage status Bob Juncosa

Banner status TBD

Trash bin status TBD

Purchase drinks TBD

Purchase candy TBD

Purchase airplanes Jon Persons

Clean-up Entrance Bob Juncosa

Pilot Info forms Bob Juncosa

Line up additional Porta-Potty Jon Persons

Thu, 08/03/23 Mow runway Randy Rogers

Mow pits/taxi Randy Rogers

Mow crowd/parking Randy Rogers

Place Flight Stands Randy Rogers

Purchase drinks TBD

Fri, 08/04/23 6:00 AM 8:00 AM Media Day Bob Juncosa

Steve & Fran Kolet

Don Trump

Sat, 08/05/23 6:00 AM 9:00 AM Purchase Ice Fred Hill

Put out signs Fred Hill

Put up banners & flags TBD

Put out trash bins TBD

Set up coolers Fred Hill

Set up Buddy Box station/table Don Trump

Set up Registration table TBD

Set up raffle/info/PA table TBD

9:30 AM 9:45 AM Pilot's Briefing/Safety Bob Juncosa

9:45 AM 10:00 AM Opening ceremonies Bob Juncosa

12:00 PM 2:00 PM Noon Time Program Bob Juncosa

Steve Kolet

Mark Motter

Don Trump

All Event Pilot registration Steve Sober

Raffle, 50-50 Steve Sober

MC Bob Juncosa

Buddy Box Don Trump

Mark Motter

Parking Fred Hill

Sell drinks TBD

Trash Management TBD



 

 

Safety Officer: Cliff Casey 

Fly Safe, Be Safe 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Newsletter Editor: Alan Fry  

 

 

 

 

 

 

President: 

Randy Rogers 

(757) 784-7181 

RRogers72@cox.net 

 

Vice President: 

Mark Motter 

(757) 876-5507 

CVA_Mark@verizon.net 

 

Secretary: 

Fred Hill 

(864) 441-1120 

fred_hill07@yahoo.com 

 

 

Treasurer: 

Jon Persons 

(757) 603-1929 

mrpersons@hotmail.com 

 

Safety Officer: 

Cliff Casey 

(757) 342-4358 

rccasey@verizon.net 

 

 

Field Marshall: 

John Hofmeyer 

(804) 829-2555 

 

Activities: 

 

 

 

 

 

Field Maintenance: 

Randy Rogers 

(757) 784-7181 

RRogers72@cox.net 

 

Newsletter 

Alan Fry 

(757) 229-7698 

AlanWF-

CVA@Outlook.com 

 

Training: 

Bob Juncosa 

(585) 414-3328 

Bob.Juncosa@gmail.com 


